
Support Our School Fundraiser! 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising event, designed to enhance the 

educational experience of our students. Your support is crucial to our success! 

Event Details 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Location: School Gymnasium 

• Time: 10 AM - 4 PM 

How You Can Help 

We invite you to contribute in the following ways: 

• Donating items for our silent auction 

• Sponsoring a booth or activity 

• Volunteering your time during the event 

Why Your Support Matters 

Funds raised will go directly towards new classroom resources, technology upgrades, and 

extracurricular activities. Together, we can make a significant impact on our students' future! 

Contact Us 

For more information, please contact us at: 

Email: info@ourschool.org 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Committee 


